
 
 
 

 

 
 
15th January 2024 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We are writing to you today to inform you that Mr Brown, headteacher, no longer works for 
the Trust and will not be returning to Castle Wood Academy. 
 
Mrs Warburton will remain as interim Headteacher continuing to steer the school along 
with Mrs Taylor, Mr Walker and the staff team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support over the last year and into the future. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
  
   
 

 
Mrs S Wilson       Mrs H Anderson 
CEO        Chair of Governors  
 
 
 


